
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

September 2025 
We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things 

that happen at Hillbeck where everyone is made to feel 

welcome with our warm and friendly atmosphere. 
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Internal Activities 

 
Both activities ladies organise a range of activities that 

take place every morning and afternoon… 

These include the multi-games table, Bingo, Arts & Crafts, 

Quiz’s, 

Sing-a-longs, Armchair Exercise’s, Board Games, Nail 

painting for the ladies and 

much more. Should your loved one have any particular 

interest then please speak with Louise or Lisa  

  
 

 

 

 

Birthday’s This Month 
 

“15th – Audrey  

27th – Pamala k 
 

 

Quote of the Month 
 

“Be A rainbow in somebody else’s cloud” 
 

 



 

 
 

Getting to know our staff. 

 
We welcome Laura to the Hillbeck team. Laura is our new 

Deputy manager. She has come from one of our other 

Charing homes so has lots of experience and ideas.  
 

 
 

Employee of the month 
                                    

 
                           

 

Alice received lots of nominations for her helpful, kind and 

caring nature. Alice always listens and is a great support as 

a senior carer.  



 

 
 

Hillbeck News 
 

We would like to welcome Glynda to our Hillbeck family, we 

hope you have settled in well and be very happy here! 

 

August has been a month of fun with our annual summer 

party, which was a huge success. We were entertained by 

“cockney knight” and enjoyed a sunny afternoon with a 

lovely buffet then dancing with family and friends. A big 

thank you to all the lovely staff for helping to make the day 

a great success. 

 

We were lucky to go back on the Kingfisher boat trip. It 

was such a lovely day out cruising along the water without a 

care in the world. The weather was kind and not a cloud in 

the sky. We took turns in steering the boat and enjoyed a 

tasty picnic to finish the day before returning home for a 

well-earned cup of tea and a tasty biscuit. 

 

Our green fingered residents have grown some tasty 

tomatoes, potatoes, apples and rhubarb in the courtyards 

this year. These have been used in the kitchen and served 

for lunch. A scrumptious fruit crumble went down a treat! 

 

We would like to say a big thank you to Elaine one of our 

volunteers for all her help with making the garden look 

lovely! We appreciate all you do for us. 
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What’s Coming up in September 
 

 

 

Hair dresser comes every Friday  

 

9th – Trip to Folkestone 

 

10th – Andrew the barber  

 

12th – Singer Claire at 14.30  

 

13th – Choir  

 

16th – Chinese themed lucnch  

 

 17th 18th 19th – Chiropodist visiting 

 

24th – Holy Communion 14.15  

 

Church service TBC  

 

26th – Pam’s 90th birthday singer kevin Walsh at 14.30  

 

 



 

 
 

 

Heather, Laura and Lauren’s door is always open for 

you should you have any concerns. 

 

 

Once again thank you for all your ongoing to support. 
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